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CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ¢ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399- 0850L P41SSION
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DATE: April 12, 2005

TO: Kay B. Flynn, Chief of Records, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative
Services

FROM: Denise N. Vandiver, Chief of Audmng Division of Regulatory Compliance &

Consumer Assistance

RE: Docket No. 050245-El; Florida Power & Light Company; Request for Confidential
Classification

Staff conducted an audit of the 2003 Regulatory Assessment Fee paid by FPL Fibernet
(TX603). During this audit we received information that the company indicated should be held
pending a formal request for confidentiality. These audit work papers and the audit report will
be delivered to the Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services as soon as we
complete our final review.

Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) filed a formal request for confidential classification on
April 7, 2005. The cover memo of the request did not indicate that the information pertained to
a telecommunications company. Docket No. 050245-El was opened to address this request.
Because this information was from an audit of the telecommunications company, the company
filed a letter dated April 11, 2005 requesting that the request be treated as a claim.

Claims for confidential treatment do not require a docket to be opened. Therefore, please/close
this docket as there is no further need to follow up on the request for confidential classification.

cC: Division of Regulatory Compliance and Consumer Assistance (Freeman)
General Counsel
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